
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      Date: 23rd September, 2023 
 
To, 
The Listing Department 
BSE Limited 
Department of Corporate Affairs  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street  
Mumbai – 400 001 

To, 
The Listing Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, Plot No. C/1, G Block 
Bandra-Kurla Complex,  
Bandra (E)  
Mumbai - 400 051 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Subject : Newspaper Publication regarding Corrigendum in relation to the 29th Annual General 
Meeting and E-voting information. 
 
Reference : ISIN - INE337M01013; Scrip Id-533676; Scrip Code-INDOTHAI 
 
In continuation of newspaper publication dated 01st September, 2023, please find enclosed herewith extract of 
Newspaper Publication regarding the corrigendum in reference to above mentioned publication, published in 
Free Press Journal - Indore Edition. 
 
You are requested to please take the same in your record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours truly, 
 
For Indo Thai Securities Limited 
 
 
Shruti Sikarwar 
(Company Secretary cum Compliance Officer) 
Membership No.: A61132 
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